
Student Notices 
Thursday, May 25, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 

 

If you are interested in performing in the Steveston Historical Vignettes, sign up for an audition time at lunch 
today in the theatre.  If the sign-up is full, just come and hang out and we will make sure to fit you in! 

 

Sharks, please mark your calendars for the next Conference Day coming up on March 31st. Students are expected 
to be in their homeroom classes on May 31st at 9:15am. 

 

 

 

 


